
 

 

 

Classroom News              
Class Name Wallingford                            Term 1  2024-2025               

What we have been doing this term: Some photos of us! 

 

Wonderful Wallingford made a fantastic 

start to the school year 2024/25.  We 

welcomed two new members to the 

class and they have settled in well to 

Post-16 life. 

 
Wallingford class have worked 

exceptionally hard on their teamwork 

and communication, talking about and 

sharing what makes us happy or worried 

and who can help us if those feelings 

are over whelming. Our PSHE sessions this 

term have revisited how to keep 

ourselves safe at home, when we are 

out in the community around strangers 

and which strangers might be safer if we 

need help.  

 

We have been focussing our work in the 

community on communicating with 

café staff to order drinks and snacks and 

pay for them too.   We have loved 

cooking with increasing independence 

and enjoying well being activities like 

foot spas and gardening. 

 

Have a great half term! 

 

Emma, Michaela, Maveric, 

Tracy and Sharon 
THE WALLINGFORD CLASS TEAM 

Wallingford does Boswells 

 
Wallingford washes 

 
Foot Spa Heaven 

 
 

Dates & Points to remember:  

Last day of term:  25th October 2024 

First day back:  4th November 2024 

 

Wallingford does Victoria Park 

 


